
 
 

 

     

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment  Friday 18​th​ September 

Dear Parents, 
 
It’s been another great week at Atlantic this week, and the children have continued                           
to settle into their routines at school. We’ve been able to make the most of the                               
beautiful lesson and are enjoying the outside space we have available at Atlantic                         
Academy.  
 
All our classes have started their new topics, and it has been wonderful hearing the                             
discussions around their new learning. To find out more about the things our                         
students have been doing this week, please do visit our Facebook and twitter pages. 
 

 
 
A big thank you to all of you who have maintained the new rule of 6 expectations on                                   
drop off and collection. We appreciate you keeping your distance and ensuring we                         
can get students into school in a well organised, socially distanced manner.  
 
Next week the weather doesn't look as good as it has been - there could be some                                 
rain expected. Unfortunately we cannot have all parents and children on the paved                         
area and will have to continue to use the grass. To avoid children and families getting                               
cold and wet we would encourage you not to turn up early as this could result in                                 
you waiting in poor weather. In order to ensure students leave the building and                           
remain socially distanced between their bubbles, it takes some time to get everyone                         
in the building and settled and currently we are unable to speed this process up; we                               
appreciate in advance your patience whilst waiting especially in more challenging                     
weather. Please do ensure your child wears a waterproof coat to ensure they are                           
warm and dry. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful weekend, please stay safe and continue to follow the                             
government guidelines and protect our community. 
 

Miss Heppell 

Heroes of the Week 
 

To enjoy our virtual 
Heroes assembly,​ please 

click here 
 

Congratulations to all 
our heroes this week 

This half term we are 
reading: 

 
Year 1 

 
 

Year 3 
 

 
 

 

https://youtu.be/KvdVbp1mM8A
https://youtu.be/KvdVbp1mM8A


 


